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December 16, 2021

Marilyn Dennis

President

Alberta School Boards Association
Via email: president@asba.ab.ca

Dear Marilyn,
Congratulations on your election as President of the Alberta School Boards Association!

Through our work with the metro school boards, our Board saw your effective and collaborative
approach in action as the Chair of the Calgary Board of Education. In this very challenging time for K-12
education, your strong leadership skills and experience will be tremendous assets for the Association.
We know you will use these skills in your new role and be a strong voice for boards across the province.

As members of ASBA, our Board looks forward to supporting you in your role. As a Director and member
of ASBA’s Advocacy Committee, | look forward to working directly with you to ensure ASBA reaches its
full potential as a powerful advocate for high quality, accessible education in our province. By providing
evidence-based training, development, governance and advocacy, ASBA can help Boards access the
tools they need to best serve their students, families and communities.

Please reach out to us if there is any way we can support you in your presidency.
Sincerely,
6@.;&\.. '?7%%@

Trisha Estébrooks

Board Chair

epsb.ca



